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Batangas State University (BatStateU) is taking steps to address student hunger by
partnering with campus concessionaires. In 2023, a total of 600 low-income students
benefited from a meal subsidy program, receiving lunch, snacks, and free drinks.

The initiative, spearheaded by the BatStateU Scholarship Office, involved consultations with
Pablo Borbon concessionaires to develop support programs for students facing food
insecurity. The proposed programs, which received positive feedback from the
concessionaires, aim to provide much-needed assistance to vulnerable students.

This partnership aligns with Sustainable Development Goal (SDG) 2, which aims to end
hunger, achieve food security, improve nutrition, and promote sustainable agriculture.
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